
Date  19 April 2011         

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
To: Mayor Canfield & Members of Council 

 

Fr: Tara Rickaby, Planning Administrator 
 

Re: Harbourtown Centre Committee Membership 
 
Recommendation: 
That Council hereby appoints Mort Goss, as the Tourism representative, of the Lake of 
the Woods Development Commission, to the Harbourtown Centre Committee, the term 

of which is at the pleasure of Council.  
 

Background – Committee Membership: 
Appointments to the Harbourtown Centre Committee were made in December and in 

February, however the LOWDC’s Tourism representative was not finalized until March 
30th when the following resolution was adopted: 

 

MOTION: That Mort Goss will be the Tourism representative for the Harbourtown 
Centre committee. Moved by Keric Funk and seconded by James Hendy. 

CARRIED 
 

Following is a comprehensive membership list: 

Councillor Ron Lunny 
Councillor Sharon Smith 

Councillor Rod McKay, Alternate 
Bill Richards, Kenora Business Rep 
John Berringer, Kenora Business Rep 

Marc Bissonnette, Kenora Business Rep 
Gayle Spicer, Kenora Business Rep 

Keric Funk, Kenora Improvement Area (BIA) 
Andy Scribilo, Chamber of Commerce 
Buck Matiowski, Kenora Assembly of Resources 

Janet Alcock, Kenora Shoppers Mall 
Ralph Page, Making Kenora Home 

Mort Goss, Tourism Rep, Lake of the Woods Development Commission 
Karen Brown, City Staff Resource 
Tara Rickaby, City Staff Resource 

Cst. Dave Cain, OPP Staff Resource 
 

Budget: n/a 
 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements: 

By Property and Planning Committee and Council agenda; resolution only required.  


